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Jary 2, 1960
i Board Meeting #20

meeting was called to order by the President, Don Johnson, at

day, February 2, in the Union Board Room. Judy Hinds and Bev
ent.

announced that the accumulative
?w members will be April 12.

y Mentendiek asked approval for
are:

General Chairman
Secretary
Entries Chairman
Arrangements Chairman
Publ ic i ty Chairman

Questions Chairman

7:L5 P.M.,
Mead were not

of the Union Board was 2.29. The installation

the Steering Committee of the Campus Quiz Bowl.

Tom Smallwood
Carrie Beardsley
Cathy Krause
J im Russ
Arnie Goldberg
Bob Hanning
Gordon EsI ick

Sherman passed out copies of proposed amendments to the IMU Constitution.

I. First Amendment in regard to submitting an accounting report
to the Union Board.

2. Third Amendment in regard to the selection committee so that
Union Board would have more decision in the final choice.

3. Fourth Amendment allows more flexibility so that the most
qualified applicants will be chosen.

4. Seventh Amendment to have more people for competition.

lotion was made to accept these seven amendments. It was seconded and passed.
referendum will be presented to the students February 9.

lotion was made that we have our meetings Tuesday evenings from 5:30-7:00 P.M.
,e Union Board Room. It was seconded and passed.

nitiated a discussion concerning our communication of events to the student
The questions raised concerned whether or not we are fulfilling the needs

growing campus:

I. Do we have too many social and/or un-needed activities?
2. Perhaps, with concentrated and amplified academic activity,

foresight would indicate future elimination of some activities.
3; Yet, it seems our only activity conflicting with academic act-

ivity is Fall Carnival.
4. Our responsibility is in evaluating these activities in contrast

to the academic.
5. Perhaps, the very value of activity is in providing release from

academic pressure and, therefore, serves a need.
6. Perhaps, participation in activity shows/will show greater div-

ersity and special interest areas (really gaining experience--
not hours or glory).

7. WE (IMU) have big representation of campus activities--so big
responsibility.
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Jim Campbell, who must give a report to the administration on goals and objectives
of the IMU asks us to (in two weeks) submit goals and objectives for our areas,
evaluate whether or not they have been achieved, and determine "where these act-
ivities are going."

The Awards Banquet will be February 21. Union Board members will help. Don
will write invitations to award winners. Judy Barrett will be in charge of the
program. Katie will send guest invitations. Diane Boisson will be in charge of
table decorations. Mr. Jordan will be the speaker. Jim Lyons will explain the
service awards. If there are any recommendations for outstnading senior, they
should be turned in by Friday.

Class schedules should be submitted to Jim Campbell.

Applications for space on the Fourth Floor have been submitted by Pershing Rifles
and View Magazine. A motion was made to grant them space by Mike Dann. It was
carrTed.

Bev Mead announced that applications are open for Office Staff and Craft Shop
Office Staff.

The meeting adjourned at 9:15 P.M.

Respectful ly submitted,

Nancy Mentendiek, Secretary

February 9, 1960
Union Board Minutes #21

Don Johnson, Presi dent

The meeting was called to order by the President, Don Johnson. Nancy Mentendiek
was absent, and Mike Dann was late. Mrs. Maurer and Jack Weddle were visiting.

It was announced that referendum was completed at 5:00 P.M. Pete Sherman and
Bev Mead announced that 194 students voted. The following results were all
passed:

Article IV, Sec. 4 170 years
Article VI, Sec. 3 (b) 172 years
Article VI, Sec. 4 (a) 175 years
Article VI, Sec. 4 (b) 182 years
Article VI, Sec. 5 (c) 177 years
Article VI, Sec. 5 (d) 1,70 years
Article VI, Sec. 6 179 years

LUNA was granted $25 plus room 30E for one month. The room was granted without
rental charge.

The outstanding senior awards were given to Louis Silverstein and Lyn Stone.

Judy Hinds gave her report on the recognition banquet. All committees seem to be
working well.

Easter Parade on Campus applications close Thursday, February 11.


